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AS DELIVERED 

 

● The United States thanks the Executive Director and the Secretariat for 

the proposed program of work for 2024. 

 

● The United States can support this proposed program of work with the 
understanding that it is a flexible framework that may change as 
needed over the course of the year, with appropriate consultation 
with Member States. 

 

● We do have some questions about the proposed program of work: 
 

o What will be the topics of the evaluation reports to be 
presented to the Executive Board at the First Regular Session 
and the Annual Session? 

 
o Will any of the agenda items listed include an update on the 

implementation of the UNICEF Disability and Inclusion Policy and 
Strategy (DIPAS)?  If not, do you plan to address that separately? 

 

o Are any Can you provide details regarding the field visits planned 
in 2024?  

 


